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I'm writing in support of this measure. Medicaid clawbacks might dissuade private 

practice clinicians from taking public insurance, which will limit access to affordable 

resources. Clawbacks financially destabilize practitioners and their ability to maintain 

availability as health care providers. It is also important that providers are not 

penalized due to insufficient or non-representative data.  


